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Ashley Quick

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2016 8:07 AM
To: 'ccrawford84@cfl.rr.com'
Subject: RE: proposed rate hike

Good morning Ms. Crawford, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: ccrawford84@cfl.rr.com [mailto:ccrawford84@cfl.rr.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2016 9:19 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: proposed rate hike 
 
This letter is in relation to docket no. 160021-EI. 
 
I find it outrageous that FPL wants to raise consumer rates, especially since FPL made 1.65 billion from consumers.  I also 
object to having to pay extra because I don't have a Smart meter because of legitimate health reasons. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cynthia Crawford 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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